
     BAS CLUB MEETING - Minutes 
                    Via Zoom 
                April 12, 2023 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by President Greg Cooper. 
 
There were 11 members in attendance via Zoom. 
 
 
Officer Reports: 
 
Secretary Ken Jochim had nothing to report. 
 
Treasurers Report:  Dean Ehn gave us an update on the state of the club finances. 
 
Safety Officer Bill Mansfield had nothing new to report. 
 
Membership Chairman Bill Mansfield reported that we are now at 64 renewed members.   
 
Float Fly Chairman Ken Jochim mentioned that the first float fly of the year had gone well, with perfect 
weather.  All the stickers are now on the boat for this year. 
 
Webmaster Mike Gulizia had nothing to report. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Greg reported that the city agreement may be done this month.  The City asked that we document the fact 
that they are allowing us to store the club float fly retrieval boat in the shelter, and they will add that to 
the agreement.  They will also include that we are allowed entrance to the field before normal hours to 
retrieve the boat. 
 
Greg will get back with Weed Wranglers for a quote and potential date. 
 
Greg also indicated that when he last talked to the city, something like 12 folks had completed the bird 
training. 
 
Greg mentioned that all of the donated models and equipment have been picked up by club members, and 
he received $140.00 in donations to the club. 
 
New Business: 
 
Drone Safety Day (AMA) is April 29th.  Mike will add a note on the website. 
 
We were asked by the AMA if we were interested in providing a static display at Boulder Airport’s open 
house day.  No interest was indicated in this idea. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:54 pm 
 



 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ken Jochim, Secretary 


